THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of The Rural Municipality of Morris held a Special
Meeting at 7:45 P.M., on Thursday, August 16, 1979, in the Council
Chambers at the Town of Morris, to discuss the following:

Sperling Community Centre:
. Using and Raising Roads for Dvkes;
. Gravel request for the North side of the Shannon Dyke.

All Council Members had been duly notified, orally.

Reeve Alvin Rempel presided. Councillors present were:
Wm. F. Recksiedler, A. K. Fast, Norman Wiens, George St. Hilaire, and
and Dan Thiessen; and Secretary-Treasurer, Alice Loving.

Mrs. Barbara Shewchuk, Reporter, Scratching River Post in attendance.

DELEGATION:
Sperling Bernhard Gehring, Charles Peckover, and W, J. Fewster, regarding
Rink the Sperling Rink.

Solicitor Stan Braun, was also in attendance.

The question of Life Memberships, to raise money for the building of
the Community Centre, was the question.

Mr. Braun explained that if the Centre was to be owned by the
Municipality, there could be no restriction of the use of the facility
to any ratepayetr, because he did not belong to the Club., in other
words it would have to be unincumbered. There could not be any
preference to the owner of the "Life Membership”, or any deferential
made.

It was suggested that the Secretary-Treasurer look into the

possibility of arranging a meeting with the Municipal Department, the
Rural Municipality of Dufferin, and the Rural Municipality of Macdonald,
to discuss the Community Centre.

; Dyking . The dyking of Roads was discussed. The majority felt that they were
not prepared to sanction such a policy, and agreed to pass a resolution
regarding same, at the next Council Meeting.

Reeve Alvin Rempel announced that the Council would now sit in Camera,

Gravel and Mrs. Shewchuk left the meeting.
The discussion was the request for gravel on % mile of the Shannon
Dyke, therefore Councillor Thiessen left the meeting also.
The decision was not to gravel the above, at this time. However,
if it should become a Municipal Road, in the future, it will be
re-considered at that tdime.
Councillor Thiessen re-entered.
Adjourn- The meeting adjourned at 9:45 P.M., the next regular meeting to be
ment. held on SEPTEMBER 13, 1979, at 10 A.M.

Y
YA
(LCfm%qv /zzznmaf( /(:LQ&{A, §;—Vtwuﬂh

REEVE 7 / SECRETAR;{%URER )




